
 

 

 

 

THE LITCHFIELD GARDEN CLUB 
                       JULY 2012 

   

 
 
 

 
        ANNUAL MEETING AND LUNCHEON 

 

Horticulture Sweeps 

 

                      

At The Litchfield Country Club 

Litchfield CT 

 

Thursday, July 19, 2012 

       Meeting 11:15 a.m.                                 Luncheon 12:00 p.m. 

 

The cost of the luncheon (including iced tea, tea or coffee) is $28.00.  Checks 

should be made out to the Litchfield Garden Club and sent to Joan Burgess at 34 
Hutchinson Pkwy.Litchfield, Ct 06759 by July 13, 2012 
 
This year there will be a served luncheon with a set menu. If anybody has 
allergies or dietary restrictions, please call or e-mail Anita Torizzo at 860 485 
0809 atorizzo@charter.net  

 

 

 
                    

Hostesses: Sara Gault, Jane Hinkel, Margy Miner, Nancy Rath, Lynne Sherman 

  

 
 

 

 

Horticulture Sweeps: A Living wreath 

 Please bring your wreaths to the Litchfield Country Club at 10 a.m.  on the day of the luncheon in 

order to enter them in the sweepstakes. Cards will he  available,  but please bring a list of  

succulents included in your wreath.   We are eager to see the wreaths displayed as centerpieces on 

the tables for our luncheon. 

  



 

  

  

Committee Meetings: 
 

Executive Committee:  There will be no executive committee meeting this month or next month 

 

 Membership Committee: The membership committee is pleased to announce that the following 

are new Provisional Members of the Litchfield Garden Club:  Lynn Chapman, Emily Dalton, 
Ellen Ebbs and Bibby Veerman.  You will have a chance to meet  and welcome them at our 

Annual Meeting and Luncheon.  There will also be a surprise guest at the luncheon, Mrs. S. Edson Gage.  

Please introduce yourself to her!   

 

The following are changes in membership status: 
 

Resignations 

Carrie Schmidt 

Suzanne Shrady 

 

 Associate to Active 

Susan Kendall 

 

Reinstated to Associate 

Lea Gordon (eff. 8/1/12) 

 

Provisional to Active 

Ellen Oneglia 
 

 

Conservation Committee: 
There will be no conservation meeting this month.  Martha Phillips and Anna Heys will water the 

pollinator garden July 1-14.  Polly Brooks  and Margot Wick will water July 15-30.   
 

Projects Committee: 

 Schedule for watering: Please be in touch with Anna if you have any questions. 

 

West Green Containers (near Murphy’s Drug Store)  July 1-14 Margot Wick and Hitchy Rahilly 

July 15-30 Polly Brooks and Sara Gault 

 

Containers at Rt. 63 and Norfolk Rd:  July 1-14   Martha Phillips and Ellen Oneglia  July 15-28 Nan 

Skeie.  

 

Our next meeting will be a Field Trip to Montgomery Place House and Garden in Annandale, NY. On 

August 16th at 9:00a.m. (Historic Hudson River 1804 home and estate)  We will be car-pooling from St. 

Anthony’s Parking Lot.  Spouses and guests welcome.  Details will be forthcoming 


